New research: Performance fees will rise

Almost two-thirds of fund groups expect the use of performance fees to rise this year, according to
research by Skandia Investment Group, writes Hedgeweek.

The research, which is part of a broader study by SIG into the future of fund management


https://hedgenordic.com/2009/09/new-research-performance-fees-will-rise/

